
Sunday 17th January 2021 

Dear parents/carers, 

Since Thursday, there have been no further confirmed cases. A professional deep clean has taken place on Friday 
throughout school. Although some staff are still self-isolating as required by law, most staff are able to return to work 
either on Monday or Tuesday. Please be reassured that all those who were identified as close contacts have been 
contacted and are continuing their duration on self-isolation.  

Therefore, school will be open to children of key workers and those children classed as vulnerable on Monday 18th 
January. The KS1 bubble will remain closed until Tuesday 19th January due to self-isolation. Other than this bubble, if 
your child was due to be in school tomorrow (Monday 18th January 2021), they are able to return.  

Please can we remind you to seriously consider whether your child needs the place in school if you have requested one, 
or if you can make alternate arrangements that will lessen the risk to everyone. We also request that if you have been 
offered a place you only send your child in on the days that you are working as this will also lessen the risk to everyone. 
If one parent, regardless of whether you live together or not, can cover child care then please do this. 

Learning for all other children will remain online through Google Classroom as before. Thank you to those parents who 
gave feedback about Google Classroom this week, we have shared the overwhelmingly positive feedback with the staff 
and we are working on some of the suggestions made as we move forward with our remote learning provision.  

If you have any questions please ring school on 01524 401002 or email us using 
officeadmin@morecambebay.lancs.sch.uk  

Thank you your support as always, please continue to look after yourselves and each other.  

Yours 

Mrs S Collingwood  
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